October 14th, 2007 MBA Joint Board Meeting

Meeting was called to order by Jim Rentz at 7PM in Morris at the Lee Community Center. No September minutes were available. New Business:

- Jim talked about needing entry money for the Willmar Bantam tourney.
- No goalie camp information was turned in at this time.
- Jim ordered Replacement jerseys (AS and YL) and jersey bags. They should be available in 4-6 wks.
- Jim priced reversible Jerseys, \$20 each. There would be a \$30 set up fee for a logo.
- Through discussion the board came to consensus that jerseys should be handed out, starting with Bantams and working to the bottom.
- There was discussion on how to split the Squirt teams. Options included: 1st year, second year or by age or by try outs. Motion made by Troy, second by Jeff to divide the Squirts by 1st year, 2nd year and then the balance by age. The board did reserve the right for a kid on the bubble to decide to stay down. The move up would be offered to the next kid by age. Motion passed.
- Coaches at each level include: Jim R., Jim B., and Dale M., at Bantams., Joel B., Jason P., and Jerimiah D., at PW's, Todd C., Steve D., Jim W., and Jerry E., at Squirts., and Erin E., Craig L., and Kristy O., at 10u.
- Jamie reviewed the practice schedules and game counts.
- Discussion on parent meeting for HEP; should have a board member present.
- Looking for officials-need to generate a list.
- Adjorned at 8:09. M=Troy, S=Ryan, P.